
 

 

 

COMMISSION STAFF REPORT 

MEETING DATE: Month XX, 20XX 

SUBMITTED BY: Kirk Benge, Director, Public Health 

TITLE: Consideration of an Agreement with the San Juan County Public Health 

Department and the State of Utah Health Department for COVID-19 San 

Juan County - PPPHEA 2020 contract  

RECOMMENDATION: Recommend Sign Contract (it allows COVID response capacity to 

continue past 12/31/2020) 

 

SUMMARY 

“PPP” means Payroll Protection Program 

“HEA” means Healthcare Enhancement Act  

The general purpose of this contract is to provide COVID-19 contact tracing, infection prevention 

control and targeted testing. 

CONTRACT PERIOD:  07/01/2020 through 11/17/2022, unless terminated or extended by agreement in 

accordance with the terms and conditions of this contract. 

CONTRACT AMOUNT: The Utah Department of Health agrees to pay $97,744.00 in accordance with 

the provisions of this contract.  

This contract is funded with 100% federal funds, 0% state funds, and 0% other funds. 

HISTORY/PAST ACTION 

This is a new contract. 

FISCAL IMPACT 

These funds are NOT included in the current proposed budget. Next year’s Public Health budget would 

need to be increased by approximately $98,000 to allow these funds to be utilized effectively. 


